
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

SANTA CRUZ LIBRARIES  

FACILITIES FINANCING AUTHORITY BOARD  

(LFFA)  
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Facilities 

Financing Authority Board of the Santa Cruz City-County Libraries System 

scheduled for November 3, 2022 has been cancelled. The next meeting will be 

convened on November 10, 2022.  

 

 
 
Dated:  August 26, 2022   
 
 
 
 
      
 ___________________________________ 
 Helga Smith, Clerk of the Board 
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